Eldorado

Community Improvement Association

Website Update

The new ECIA website designer presented an update and stated the website should go live this coming weekend. He provided gratitude to staff for quickly learning the material and entering current information. Mr. Vreeland stated the site may be in and out of commission while the DMS, domain name, is being transferred. He requested committee chairs inform committee members of the roll-out and to provide feedback. In the future, there will be a members-only portal with the ability to log into Zoom meetings without first registering. Mr. Vreeland stated the old site will continue to be available should someone need to access it, though all information from the old site has been moved to the new site. Mr. Vreeland informed residents they may send website questions and comments through the fillable form on the bottom of the website page.